Dear Members of the Bonne Femme Policy Committee, 

  12 October 2005 


Enclosed are drafts of the first two chapters and an appendix of the Stakeholders’ Watershed Plan.  They have edited the chapters, and are going through the motions to approve them.  These are sent to you in order for you to see the work they have completed.  Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Terry Frueh

Watershed Conservationist

Boone County Government Center

801 E. Walnut, Room 210

Columbia, MO 65201-7730

tel. 573-886-4330

fax 573-886-4340

tfrueh@boonecountymo.org 

http://www.CaveWatershed.org
